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20 February 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
World Book Day 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 1 March 2018 this year and Larbert High is marking the occasion with a 
number of events and incentives to promote reading across the school.  
 
The school will host a special dress up day on March 1 in which all staff and pupils are being encouraged to 
don the costume of their favourite hero or villain! It is important to stress that this is not a dress down day 
and that any pupils not wearing a character outfit must wear school uniform. Prizes will be on offer for the 
most inventive costumes of the day – check the LHS Twitter feed to see the best entries! 
 
During the day S1s will go to the Assembly Hall to take part in a grand Literacy quiz amongst other book-
related activities. The ongoing Larbert High School book trailer competition winners will also be announced 
and the best entries shared all over the school and on social media! 
 
Following this, there will also be a Scholastic Book Fair in the Library beginning Monday 5 March until 
Friday 9 March. This is an excellent opportunity for pupils to browse and buy from a wide range of newly 
released books and prices that cater for any taste. Junior classes will be taken along during English time to 
have a look but pupils will be able to buy at lunchtimes and intervals too. Furthermore, there will be free 
£1 book tokens issued to every pupil to encourage purchases! 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Liam Kelly 
Subject Leader of English & Media (BGE) 
 

 


